
1

Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 8, 2019 6:19 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Vote Required at the PTA Meeting Dec. 12

   

    

 

VOTE ON ADDING TO BUDGET THIS THURSDAY 

Due to your generous support and very successful Gator Fund and Fall Festival we 

have an opportunity to continue to invest further into Greenwood and our Gators. We 

will be presenting a proposal to purchase and gift 10 quality long folding tables for 

use at GES events and want to hear from you! This is a specific need asked by GES 

administration and we are excited at the chance to meet it. We as a membership will 

vote on it this Thursday and look forward to seeing and hearing from you  
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Holiday Make & Take and Penguin 

Patch 
 

   

Something for Everyone at Holiday Make & Take and Penguin Patch 

 

You’re invited to the Holiday Make & Take and Penguin Patch in the 

Greenwood Gym this Thursday, December 12 from 6–8 p.m. following the PTA 

meeting, 5th grade chorus, dance team, and 1st grade performances. 

 

Choose from a variety of crafts (free, $1, $3, and $5 options) to make and take 

home as gifts for family and friends. Or shop at the Penguin Patch to hand-pick 

gifts. Pizza, drinks, snow cones, cotton candy, and snacks will be available for 

purchase. 

 

A few slots are still available to volunteer for this evening. Please sign up and 

meet other parents in our Gator Community and get involved! 
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New this year: Take a free family photo with a very special guest!  
 

Volunteer at Holiday Make & Take Night!  
 

   

 

Are you Aware of Henrico Redistricting Plans? 

As a PTA, we want to make sure you are aware of all that is occurring in our 

county with the public schools. The HCPS Redistricting Committee will work on 

incorporating feedback on Options A and B presented in November. The next 

map options will be out in March, but in the meantime, elementary and 

secondary committees will meet to discuss ideas. You are welcome to observe 

the committee meetings. The elementary committee meets Wednesday 

evening (Dec. 4) and has a Greenwood parent sitting on the committee and 

open to our feedback, and the secondary committee will meet Dec. 9. Go to the 

redistricting calendar page to see the full schedule of meetings and meeting 

sites.  
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Copyright © 2019, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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